COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Co. Wexford

Tel 053-9240564 E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie



Friday, 26th February 2021

Re: Changes to Online Timetable

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and students,

As you are all probably aware, 6th Year students return to school on Monday to a normal timetable. The remote teaching and learning will therefore end for 6th Year students after today's classes. This next phase of Remote Learning will entail preparations to re-open on a phased basis, with 5th Year students expected to return to school on 15th March. In this regard, I wish to inform you that there is an Updated School Response Plan.

For all other year groups, Remote Learning will continue but with changes necessitated. As 6th Year teachers will be onsite following their normal timetables, it is not feasible to accommodate the current Blocked Timetable.

Therefore, all classes will run as per Normal Timetable from Monday 1st March. For 1st, 2nd, 3rd, TY & 5th Year groups, teachers will schedule their online classes in advance. To alleviate some pressure on screen time for staff and students, we have decided to make the following adjustments:

Subjects that have between 3 and 5 classes can drop a live class. Live classes will be scheduled on the basis of:

- 4 out of 5
- 3 out of 4
- 2 out of 3

Please feel free to email me (johnnolan@wwetb.ie) with any query/comment on any of the above points.

Kind regards,

John Aslan

John Nolan

Principal.